
 
 

 
 

Toronto City Hall, 2nd Floor, Suite C47  | 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
Phone: (416) 392-4009  |  Fax: (416) 392-4100  |  councillor_layton@toronto.ca 

January 12, 2021 
 
Dear Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council, 
 
Re: Traffic Management Plan – Glen Road 
 
City Council at its meeting of July 23, 2018 adopted item TE34.148 entitled, "Traffic 
Management Plan – Glen Road" with amendments.  City Council ruled that only Toronto and 
East York Community Council Recommendation 2 of this report was in order, as the balance of 
the recommendations on compulsory all way stop regulations, and speed limits, should be 
resubmitted to the Toronto and East York Community Council for consideration under its 
delegated authority. 
  
The following recommendations are resubmitted to the Toronto and East York Community 
Council for consideration under its delegated authority. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
It is recommended that: 
 
1. Toronto and East York Community Council amend the existing all-way stop control at Glen 
Road and Roxborough Drive, to be in effect at Glen Road and Roxborough Drive (south 
intersection). 
 
2. Toronto and East York Community Council rescind the compulsory stop controls for 
southbound and northbound traffic on Glen Road at Bin-Scarth Road. 
 
3. Toronto and East York Community Council reduce the speed limit from 40km/h to 30km/h 
on Glen Road, between Elm Avenue and Summerhill Avenue. 
 

 
Thank you,  
 
 
Councillor Mike Layton 
Ward 11, University-Rosedale  


